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Comments: [External Email]Support North Shore Alt 4!

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Frank Aebly,

 

Dear Supervisor Carlson and Ranger Aebly,

 

I am adamantly opposed to herbicide use on the Mendocino National Forest and the North Shore project. The

widespread use of toxic chemicals does not belong in forest ecosystems! I support Alternative 4 and the reduced

logging footprint of Alternative 5.

 

Please do not endanger human health and the environment, choose Alternative 4 and the reduced logging

footprint of Alternative 5.

 

Preserve forests!

 

Sincerely,

Terry Williams

 

Sincerely,

Terry Williams

3142 E. Laguna Court

Elk Grove, CA 95758

 

 


